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S2 PARENT / CARER EVENING 
Tuesday 17th January 

PARENT COUNCIL MEETING 
Tuesday 17th January 

COURSE CHOICE INFORMATION 

EVENING (CURRENT S3, S4 AND S5) 

AND CAREER FAYRE 
Thursday 19th January 

S1 PARENT / CARER EVENING 
Monday 23rd January 

COURSE CHOICE INFORMATION 

EVENING (CURRENT S2) 

Tuesday 24th January 

S4 – S6 FORMAL ASSESSMENTS 
Tues 24th January – Fri 3rd February 

HT SURGERY 
Monday 30th January 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope that you and your family have had an enjoyable break 
over the festive period. 
 
On behalf of all of my colleagues here at Harris Academy, I wish 
you a healthy and happy 2023. 
 

 
Course Choice Information Evening (S3, S4 and S5) and 
Careers Fayre 

 
Earlier this week, I wrote to all parents / carers of S3, S4 and 
S5, inviting them and their young person to the above event.  A 
copy of the invite can be found here 
 
I would like to extend the invite to our S1, S2 and S6 families to 
visit our Careers Fayre from 7 – 8.30pm.  This section of the 
evening will see over 40 partners from universities, colleges, 
training providers and employers be in attendance. 
 
 
Please note, that due to the building work for our extension, 
there is no car parking available in the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/sp-information-evening-invite.docx
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Formal Assessment Block and Study Leave (S4 – S6) 

 
Our formal assessments will begin the week beginning the 23rd of January. All pupils who are 
sitting Adv Higher, Higher or National 5 English will sit one paper during their timetabled class on 
either the 24th or 25th of January. This is to help with the exam load for our young people over the 
assessment block.  
  
Study leave for all pupils who are sitting at least one National 5 course or above (including any 
college course at level 5) will begin on Thursday 26th of January.  Pupils who are following a 
curriculum at level 3 and/or 4 should attend their timetabled classes as normal as they have no 
exams at all to prepare for. 
 
Pupils will attend an assembly on Monday morning to be informed of the assessment 
arrangements and will be issued with a blank timetable which will allow all pupils to mark their 
personal timetable throughout the course of the week once their class teacher confirms where 
and when their exam will take place.  Any pupil who has an AAR arrangement will be informed 
by their class teacher where these assessments will take place. 
 
For information, a copy of our Formal Assessment timetable can be accessed here 
 
G McKinlay 

 
 

S2 Parent / Carer Evening 

 
A reminder that our S2 Parent and Carer evening will be taking place next Tuesday (the 17th of 
January) in the school building. The online booking system is now live, and parents should have 
received an email explaining the log in process. If you have any issues logging in or making 
appointments, please contact the school office.  
 
At the end of the evening (7pm), there will be a short 10-minute presentation on the United 
Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) in the tiered seating area, everyone is 
welcome to attend. If this falls outside your appointment times and you would like to receive 
some information on the UNCRC please contact myself via the school office for further 
correspondence. I look forward to seeing you there.  

 
Please note, that due to the building work for our extension, there is no car parking available in 
the school. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/formal-assessment-calendar-final.pdf
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S1 Parent / Carer Evening 

 
Our S1 Parent / Carer evening will take place on Monday 23rd of January. The online booking 
system via SchoolCloud will go live on Wednesday the 18th of January at 9am, further 
correspondence will be emailed to parents and carers before the system goes live. These 
evenings provide an excellent opportunity to speak with your young person’s teachers about their 
progress and I look forward to seeing you there.  

 
Please note, that due to the building work for our extension, there is no car parking available in 
the school. 

 
 
Parent Council 

 
Our next Parent Council meeting takes place on Tuesday (17th) evening, starting at 7pm 
in the school staff room.  All parents/carers are welcome to attend. 
 
This meeting tails on to the end of our S2 parent/carer contact evening and therefore 
may be a good opportunity for some new attendees to come along and either listen in or 
contribute. 

 
 

UNCRC presentation 

 
An awareness of children’s rights and the United Nations Convention of the Rights of the Child 
(UNCRC) is important for all parents, carers and family members. We are delivering a short 
presentation which will introduce children’s rights and the UNCRC on Tuesday the 17th of 
January. This will take place at 7pm at the end of our S2 parent and carer contact evening, and 
just before our Parent Council meeting, it would be great to see you there. If you can’t make the 
presentation and would like to hear more about the UNCRC please feel free to contact myself via 
the school office for further correspondence.  
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Warm Spaces 

 
Dundee City Council are promoting warm spaces for members of our communities to 
access during the winter.  For more information, please click on the poster below for 
relevant spaces in our school’s locality. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/open-door-leaflet-for-wards-lochee-print.pdf
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/open-door-leaflet-for-wards.pdf
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Harris Pledge: Experiences 

 
As part of the Harris Pledge, we have increased the number of groups/clubs available to our 
young people. Our S6 Wider Achievement ambassadors have created a short video which 
highlights some of the groups on offer, you can find the video here -
 http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/wider-achievement  
 
From 16th January onwards, each club will be displayed at the top of the Daily Sheet for all young 
people. Please find below our offering of extra-curricular groups and clubs. If your young person 
is interested, please ask them to speak to the staff member responsible for the group. 

 

 
Mr Kieran Haxton 
Principal Teacher of Wider Achievement 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/wider-achievement

